
 

 

1 

Emergency Appeal   

  

 

 

The Executive Unit for IDPs-Marib Governorate is following with great concern the climate 

changes in the governorate. This climate change is seasonal and usually happens over the period 

July-August every year in this desert governorate. This year, the climate change led to 

hurricanes, dust storms, strong wind and heavy rain that lasted for more than four hours and 

led to damages in IDPs shelters. It is worth mentioning that most IDPs live in emergency shelters 

and shade nets that are very old and fragile. Till this moment, many IDPs shelters were heavily 

affected by hurricanes, dust storms, strong wind and heavy rain. In case the continuity of this 

climate change or increase of the intensity of dust storms, hurricane and heavy rain, the 

situation might worsen and lead to catastrophic situation in IDPs sites as the IDPs camps are 

suffering weak infrastructure and 80% of IDPs live in emergency shelters. 

Accordingly, we appeal the following: 

❖ The suc-clusters in the governorate should communicate their partners for quick 

intervention. 

❖ The humanitarian partners, INGOs, NGOs and UNOCHA should intervene quickly to 

provide tarpaulins to save the situation. More than 60000 tarpaulins are strongly needed 

urgently. 

❖ Local authorities and the political leadership are strongly appealed to perform their 

duties towards IDPs and response quickly to protect and assist IDPs. 
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